
ADDENDUM #2                                          May 7, 2025 

 

TO: ALL POTENTIAL SUBMITTERS 

FROM: NINA ALEXANDER, BUNCOMBE COUNTY PROCUREMENT AGENT   

SUBJECT:     RFQ: DESIGN SERVICES FOR THE REDEVELOPMENT OF CHARLES D. OWEN PARK 

 

The following changes, revisions, additions, and/or clarifications to the plans and/or specifications are 
hereby made a part of the original documents.  

Addendum # 2 

 The following questions were submitted by potential bidders: 

1. Do you want a list of all projects currently and projected for the next year, or a statement 
confirming that we have the resources and capacity to take on this project and successfully 
complete it in a timely manner? 

a) We would like a statement confirming that they have the resources and 
capacity to take on this project and successfully complete it in a timely 
manner. 

 

2. Are you looking for a projected percent availability of team members (as a portion of their 
individual workload), or are you looking for what portion of the proposed project will be 
allocated to each team member (adding up to 100%)? 

a) We are looking for the portion of the proposed project that will be allocated 
to each team member (adding up to 100%).  


